
Glebe Biodiversity Project 

 

The Community Council has received grant funding from 
Brecon Beacons Local Nature Partnership and the charity 
‘Stump Up For Trees’ to increase biodiversity on the Glebe 
Community Field in Llanfihangel Talyllyn. 
 

  

As well as leaving some areas of longer vegetation, we will also 
be planting a new hedge along the fence line.  

A community planting day is planned for 

Saturday 15th February 
from 10am 

(Depending on weather and ground conditions) 

Over 800 native hedging plants as well wildflowers to plant. 

Please come along and help if you can. 

All welcome. There will be planting suitable for children as well 
as adults. Bring your own spade / trowel if possible. 

 
Further details from Mike Scruby - 07974 431848 

pandmscruby@btinternet.com 


